
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
July 3, 2002 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. 
Secretary Peggy Veatch read the minutes from the June meeting, which were approved. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller will provide a treasurer’s report after the hillclimb.   
 
Old Business 
 
None 
 
 
New Business 
 
Two new members attended the meeting, Kevin Branger and his son Casey.  They 

volunteered to help at Larison. 
Tim Steck explained the Medford course to Kevin and Casey Branger and welcomed 

them to go down to acquire more seat time. 
Tim Steck reviewed the website statistics.  He warned everyone who has an email 

address on the website to be careful.  Our site has been detected and a lot of 
viruses are being sent to our email addresses.  

Reminder; the National Tour Autocross in Bremerton is being held July 27th and 28th. 
 
Larison HillClimb business 
The T-shirts have been ordered for Larison. 
Last Saturday, June 29th, we held the clean up day at Larison.  Lorin Wamsley swept the 

hill on Sunday.  The road looks great and is clean and ready to go.   
Pit numbers will be painted on Friday, July 5. 
45 drivers have registered this year which is down from 62 last year. 
The dinner is set and the cost will be $12.00 per person.  The profits will go to an 

Oakridge Charity of the catering groups choice. 
We will have the 50/50 raffle at the hill with  50% going to the Oakridge volunteer fire 

department. 
Bonnie Mueller suggested that we raffle off a helmet to raise money.  Last year we had a 

set of wheels to raffle to raise money for the fire department and it was successful. 
There will be a representative from the forest service visiting the hill on Sunday. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:05p.m 
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